
Don’t Let Congress Strip  

Health Care Coverage 
 From Working People! 

 
Are you aware that changes in the Affordable Care Act (ACA) 

will affect YOUR health insurance? 

 

Republicans in Congress are rushing to approve legislation with breathtaking 

speed that would repeal health care coverage, increase premiums, and threaten 

access for Americans with pre-existing conditions. 
 

 How important is health care to you and your family? 

 

 Isn’t it time to set aside party loyalty for the good of the country? 

 

 How much MORE of your paycheck are you willing to give up for 

healthcare? 

 

 What is going to happen to the small rural hospitals if the ACA goes 

away? 

 

If these issues are important to you and your family, please contact your               

Congressional Delegation to vote against legislation that would strip 

Health Care Coverage From Working People! 

 

Senators Hoeven, Heitkamp, and Representative Cramer can be reached at: 
 

1-888-865-8089 
 

 If you would like to become active, contact the Missouri Slope Central Labor Council at 

missourislopeclc@gmail.com to find out how.  

 Also watch for town halls and public opportunities to put pressure on your members of 

congress.  
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